
Course announcement
“Academic Writing”

The Bavarian Graduate Program in Economics (BGPE) 
invites contributions to the next BGPE course on 
“Academic Writing”. The course will take place on 
February 14 – 16, 2024 in Muggendorf, and will be 
taught by Theo Best from Cologne.

Preference will be given to Ph.D. students in Economics 
from the following Bavarian universities: Augsburg, 
Bamberg, Bayreuth, Eichstätt-Ingolstadt, Erlangen-
Nürnberg, Passau, Regensburg and Würzburg. The BGPE 
covers their course fee incl. costs of meals (no drinks), 
and accommodation in double rooms.

Students from other, in particular non-Bavarian, Ph.D. 
programs or from the TU Munich can participate if the 
course is not fully booked and if they pay a fee of 750 Euro 
per person in advance. The fee will cover the course itself, 
costs of meals (no drinks), and accommodation in double 
rooms.

After participation in the course, you will receive a BGPE 
course certificate.

The application deadline is January 07, 2024. For further 
information (incl. course description) please check 
www.bgpe.de. Notices of acceptance are usually sent about 
4 weeks before the course.

Please feel free to forward this to anyone who may be 
interested or to announce the course at your department.

http://bgpe.de/index.php?datei=acwr
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